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September 10, 2012 

Electrical Bulletin 
 

Information for Electrical Contractors  
 
 

Information contained in this bulletin does not negate the responsibility of 
Electrical Contractors, and others, to comply with the requirements of the 
Canadian Electrical Code, the Public Safety Act, the Electrical Regulations and 
the supply authority. 

 
RE: Required Metering Arrangement for Residential Services. 
 
Service NL advises that as of August 1st 2012 Newfoundland Power (NP) will No longer 
accept services for single residences where two individual metered services are 
installed side by side in lieu of a single larger rated service. 
 
Please read the following letter from NP to all contractors: 
 

Required Metering Arrangement for Residential Services 
 
The Chief Electrical Inspector may amend, revise or delete any of the above 
requirements at any time in the future. 
 
 
    Mike Mosher 

Manager of Electrical Safety Services 
Chief Electrical Inspector 
Program and Support Services 
Confederation Building 
P.O.Box 8700 
St.John's, NL,Canada A1B 4J6 
Telephone (709).729.3517 
Facsimile  (709).729.5710 
E-mail mmosher@gov.nl.ca 
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